
       
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                 
 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have settled in after the Christmas 
holiday extremely well. This term the topic is 
called Food Glorious Food. This week Nursery 
have enjoyed listening to a story called Supertato. 
The children were able to say which character 
they liked the most. Some children said they liked 
Supertato and some like his arch rival called the 
Evil Pea! We also painted pictures of their 
favourite super hero vegetables. The children also 
sequenced the story and made their own story 
maps.  

                             
 

This week Nursery also explored the Winter 
season. The children went on a Winter walk and 

found some icy parts of the garden. During Notice 
Nature we made nature ice danglers and hung 
them on the branches in the garden. We also 
made winter collage pictures using different 

textures.    

    

Rhyme of the Week 
 

Hey Diddle Diddle 
 

 
 

Hey diddle diddle, 
The cat and the fiddle, 

The cow jumped over the moon, 
The little dog laughed  

To see such fun 
And the dish ran away with the spoon. 

Twitter and the Parent App 

It would be great if you could follow us on 
Twitter. The link to our twitter page is 

@ListerinfN. Also, if you have not got our Parent 
App please speak to someone at our school office 

to get a link. All school communication will be 
found on the app. 

 

Story of the Week 
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If you would like to share your child’s learning and achievement’s at home with us, you can do this by uploading 
photographs or video recordings to Seesaw. 

Thank you! 

 

Homework  
Nursery have been brilliant at putting on their coats, we 

are so impressed! Our next challenge is to practise 
putting on their shoes. Don’t forget to send us pictures 

on Seesaw if your child puts on their shoes! 
 

 
 

 

               

Magical Moments 


